
 

 

Date: October 6, 2023 
 
 

Dear Parents,   
 
As we conclude yet another busy week, we would like to acknowledge and appreciate your contributions 
thus far. 
 

We express our sincere gratitude to the parents who have graced our esteemed celebration event this 
Friday. During this event, we had the student council Academic Year 23-24 investiture, recognised last 
year’s high achievers and celebrated our Founder’s Day. Your support is invaluable in helping our 
students to achieve even greater success.  
 

We are quickly approaching the mid-term of this Term 1, and our academic team will be reviewing the 
progress of every child in all subject areas across all phases. As part of our continuous evaluation, 
curricular tests will be conducted this month. Our teachers will provide reflection time and clear next 
steps for each child. We request your continued support to ensure strict adherence to our tardiness 
policy, in order to promote consistent and timely attendance. 
 

We hope that you will continue to engage in all school activities and that you understand the policies 
and procedures clearly as we strive to develop an amazing learning community. 
 
Activities Next Week 
 

 
 

Have a nice weekend. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


